
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

4th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Scopay.com  

 

We are writing to remind you about our fantastic new cashless system.  We would like to 

inform you that even if you do not wish to pay via this system, you can still check to see if 

you have paid for trips, dinner money and other items will be displayed on this system which 

is very helpful, save you coming into the office. 

 

We have sent all parent/carers an e-mail regarding this new online cashless system.  Please 

check your junk mail in case the e-mail has gone there. 

 

You will need to select the Link Account option from the ‘Your info’ menu with your unique 

link code to log on. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Colquhoun 

Business Manager 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

